
REC Update Newsletters 
 
REC Update Newsletters are provided to Registered Site Managers (RSMs) via email whenever important 
information needs to reach Registered Environmental Consultants (RECs). The newsletters include 
important issues and subjects ranging from notices about changes in agency laws and rules to guidelines, 
policies and procedures involving the REC Program and news about changes in branch and REC Program 
staff. Updates are typically short and provide instructions regarding how to get additional information on the 
subject matter. 
 
All of the available issued newsletters have been combined into one document, with the exception of REC 
Update #12, and can be reviewed using the link below. If you are looking for discussion regarding a 
particular subject, try searching for the topic of interest. New updates will be added to the document as they 
are issued.  Please be aware that sometimes the topics discussed in an update focus on issues related to 
laws, rules, guidance documents, policies or procedures in place at the time a particular update was 
provided. Therefore, if a specific topic has evolved or progressed, the issues discussed in the update may 
have changed. Please contact REC Program staff at https://deq.nc.gov/about/divisions/waste-
management/superfund-section/registered-environment-consultant-program for up-to-date information as 
needed. 
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